Dorridge Surgery PPG
Minutes of meeting  held on Tuesday 12th July 2016 at 7.00pm   at the surgery

1. Apologies
Yvonne, Mary.  

The meeting was attended by Dr Reid

2. Minutes of last meeting and matters arising
The Minutes of the previous meeting had been circulated by email and were taken as read

The revision of the practice booklet is still ongoing

3. Chairman's report on the CCG AGM
Ian had attended the AGM of the CCG and given a presentation with Kirsty Lawrence  from Solihull Action through Advocacy about the work of the Patient Voice Panel.
There is a report of the AGM on the CCG website which also includes 2 good videos as well as a copy of Ian and Kirsty’s presentation.   See:   http://solihullccg.nhs.uk/436-annual-general-meeting-invitation

He is attending another meeting this week where there should be more information about what is happening with regard to Urgent Care at Solihull Hospital.
4. Virtual PPG
Ian has been working on establishing a means of recruiting 'Virtual PPG' members via the website.  There is now a button on the front page of the website entitled 'Patient Reference Group' and he asked all the members of the PPG to try completing  the questionnaire and give him feedback about its user friendliness.
5. Accessible information standards and Surgery News.
Amanda explained there is a new standard which requires surgeries to aim to provide information in formats that are easy to understand for all patients eg larger print or braille versions., foreign language etc

The surgery is developing a form which can be used to ask patients if they need extra help to understand but also to update their information regarding phone numbers, carers etc. Any problems identified by these forms will be flagged on the patient's notes and also shared with other providers of healthcare when referrals are made.
6. AOB
Ian expressed concern that he had received a letter from Pharmacy4U and wondered how they had got hold of his address details.  He was reassured that this was not via any NHS agency and was likely to have been a universal mailshot.

7. Date of next meetings,  - Monday 8th August, Monday 5th September
